SCR Comments


	SCR Number
	764
	SCR Title
	Public Access to Select MIS Dashboards 


	Date
	November 10, 2011 


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Jackie Ashbaugh 

	E-mail Address
	jashbaugh@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-3937

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable.


	Comments


ERCOT agrees with the November 8, 2011, Market Information System (MIS) User Group comments recommending removal of the requirement for the LMP Ticker dashboard from the scope of System Change Request (SCR) 764, Public Access to Select MIS Dashboards. 
At this time, ERCOT is also recommending the removal of the LMP Ticker functionality from the MIS due to the nature of the data already being provided and the low usage of this dashboard.  This recommendation was presented and agreed to at the MIS User Group.  ERCOT will send market communications to indicate the removal of the LMP Ticker functionality and information on where the trending information can be found within the existing displays.
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